
Medina 2040 Comprehensive Plan 

Steering Committee Summary 

Thursday, November 12, 2015 

 

1. Steering Committee Chair Martin called the meeting to 
order. 
 

2. Senior Planner Zweber led the Steering Committee through signing up for My Sidewalk.  
The Steering Committee stated that they should share the conversation with their friends 
and neighbors, but that the Steering Committee meeting should not lead the My Sidewalk 
conversation. 
 

3. The Steering Committee discussed the public participation plan.  The Steering Committee 
stated that the meetings and public input should be conscience of the City publication 
deadlines, such as the City Newsletter. 
 

4. The Steering Committee reviewed the meeting schedule.  The Steering Committee stated 
that the next community meeting should consider the spring break schedules for the various 
school districts. 
 

5. The Steering Committee discussed the lack of attendance.  Some Steering Committee 
members stated that they tried to recruit attendees with no avail.  The Steering Committee 
members discussed that the lack of an opportunity to discuss the input by the entire group 
and that no consensus was reached.  Senior Planner Zweber stated that it was purposeful to 
not talk as a whole because the intent was to get each individual views.  Senior Planner stated 
an example he heard of a small group telling an individual that his idea was not shared by the 
group. 
 

6. The Steering Committee discussed topics to be included within the Vision and other issues 
that need to be addressed within the Comprehensive Plan.  A Vision was not completed. 
 

7. The Steering Committee discussed that another meeting will be needed to arrive at a Vision.  
The Steering Committee agreed to meeting on Thursday, November 19 at 8 a.m.  Senior 
Planner Zweber and City Planner Finke would work on a Vision and email it to the Steering 
Committee by the end of the day on Tuesday. 
 

8. The Steering Committee was adjourned at 9 a.m.  

 


